
 

 

PRESS RELEASE: 

Summer 2021: A level Results 

 

Chipping Norton School is pleased to report some outstanding achievements by its students in their 

A levels and other qualifications this summer. 

 

For example, half of all grades were A*/A, with three quarters secured at A*/B. More importantly, 

close to 90% of our students achieved or exceeded their ambitious target grades. 

 

Whilst we are very proud of all our students, the following achieved two or more A* grades at A 

level: Beth Blackwell, Hannah Burman, Lily Burnett, Lola Burnett, Louis Flower, Amy Floyd, Maisie 

Frater, Jared Guzenda, Charlie Hill, Will Huddleston, Holy Ibrahim, Catriona McCleery, Jessica 

Meadows, Will Parsons, Lewis Pendery, Bronya Sproat, Charlie Summers and Felix Webb.   

Our students are now preparing for life beyond CNS at a range of very competitive courses, top 

universities and degree apprenticeships. This includes Catriona McCleery - who will be reading 

Natural Sciences at Cambridge, and Charlie Summers – who will also be heading off to Cambridge, to 

study History & Foreign Languages. 

 

This year, following the cancellation of exams, grades were awarded through a process of teacher 

assessed grades, against a national standard and approved and awarded by the exam boards. The 

government is not publishing performance data for any schools or colleges this year due to the 

varying impact of the pandemic. 

 

The school’s headteacher, Barry Doherty, said: “It has been a privilege to teach and support the 
latest generation to leave our Outstanding sixth form, and begin new adventures all over the United 

Kingdom. Particularly after such a difficult and disrupted year, we are immensely proud of all the 

work and achievements of our students. Equally, my colleagues, teachers and associate staff, have 

worked tirelessly to ensure students will forever be able to look back at their final two years with us 

and know they have the strength to be resilient and thrive in adversity.” 
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